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Covid-19 Update 

So far, we have no in-school transmission of Covid-19 and we are continuing to be very vigilant, 

as we want everyone to have their safe, precious family Christmas time together. 

Please remember that children can have very varied Covid symptoms, including sickness, so 

please keep any unwell pupils at home and we will, of course, send anyone home as quickly as 

possible who develops any symptoms whilst with us. There will be all the usual winter bugs in 

circulation too. Please remember to have an emergency contact readily available for us and keep 

your mobile contact details updated for us. Thanks! 

Santa Paws 

Many thanks to the pupils who submitted poster entries for this competition, as well as to all 

who gave donations to the RSPCA. Last Friday, PC Peter Baker came to collect the entries. 

Christmas 

It’s starting to look at lot like Christmas in school, now it has reached 1st December. 

It is delightful watching the younger bubble rehearse for their Nativity performance (from a 

safe distance!) Space Base pupils are amazing signing Christmas songs (they know lots more than 

me) and an important letter has arrived from Santa Claus, along with Ernie the Elf. The older 

bubble has decorated a Christmas tree and there is a huge amount of tinsel in Key Stage 2. 

Remember to check important dates given in the last newsletter, as well as on the school 

website. 

Things are different this year, but we will determinedly have fun and share the joy and hope of 

the Christmas story. 

Stay safe! 

 

Kindest regards, 

Diane Lakey 


